ESSEXVILLE-HAMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

CALL OF SPECIAL MEETING

The undersigned, as President of the Board of Essexville-Hampton
Public Schools of Bay County, Michigan, hereby calls a Special
Meeting of said Board of Education to be held Monday, June 20,
2022 at 6:00 p.m., in the Garber High School Tech Hall, 213 Pine

Street, Essexville, Michigan, to consider namely: Budget Hearing.

This meeting is open to all members of the public under Michigan’s
Open Meetings Act.

Any person with a disability who needs accommodation for participation
in this meeting should contact Eric Allshouse, Superintendent, at (989)
894-9700 as soon as possible.

Date: June 1, 2022 Amber Davis-Johnson, President
Board of Education
Essexville-Hampton Public Schools
of Bay County, Michigan
303 Pine Street
Essexville, M1 48732
Phone: (989) 894-9700



ESSEXVILLE-HAMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED 2022-2023 BUDGET

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 20, 2022, at 6:00 o'clock p.m., at
Garber High School Essexville, Michigan, the Board of Education of the Essexville-
Hampton Public Schools will hold a public hearing to consider the District’s
proposed 2022-2023 budget.

The Board may not adopt its proposed 2022-2023 budget until after a public
hearing. A copy of the proposed 2022-2023 budget, including the proposed property
tax millage rate, is available for public inspection during normal business hours at
303 Pine Street, Essexville, Michigan.

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed
budget will be a subject of this hearing.!

This notice is given by order of the Board of Education.

Gary Gordon
Secretary




